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Lynne Aspery

From: Matt Leighton <Matt.Leighton@networkrail.co.uk> on behalf of Town Planning LNE 
<TownPlanningLNE@networkrail.co.uk>

Sent: 16 September 2021 17:22
To: Planning Admin
Subject: Ref R/2021/0728/PND - prior notification, Dorman Long Tower, South Bank Coke 

Works, South Bank

OFFICIAL 
 
FAO – Mr D Pedlow 
Ref – R/2021/0728/PND 
Proposal – Prior notification for demolition of Doman Long Tower 
Location – Dorman Long Tower, South Bank Coke Works, South Bank 
 
Thank you for your letter of 24 August 2021 providing Network Rail with an opportunity to comment on the 
abovementioned application. 
 
In relation to the above application I can confirm that Network Rail is aware of these works and has no observations 
to make.  
 
Kind regards 
 

 

Matt Leighton 
Town Planning Technician 
Diversity and Inclusion Champion 
Network Rail Property - Eastern Region  
George Stephenson House, Toft Green, York, YO1 6JT 
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